
          
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF WORKSHOP 
 
THE DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY (DDA) HEREBY 
GIVES NOTICE THAT THE WORKSHOP TO DISCUSS THE 
PROPOSED TRANSIT ORIENTED DEVELOPMENT (TOD) CHANGES 
TO THE DOWNTOWN MASTER PLAN SCHEDULED FOR OCTOBER 
25, 2013 AT 9:00 A.M HAS BEEN CANCELLED.  
 
By:  Chris Wren 
       Executive Director, DDA 
 
 
Each person who decides to appeal any decision made by the Downtown 
Development Authority with respect to any matter considered at the meeting 
is advised that person will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the 
proceedings is made, including the testimony and evidence upon which such 
appeal is to be based. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


